
Subject: Auto-Reply: Attn: Ms. Annie Evans
From: PLOS ONE <plosjournals@plos.org>
Date: 9/5/18, 11:25 PM
To: "pfrank@slac.stanford.edu" <pfrank@slac.stanford.edu>

Dear Patrick Frank

Thank you for contacting PLOS ONE. We will reply to your query as soon as we are able. 

In the meantime, please take a look at the following links for more information about our 
processes: 

Submission Guidelines http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/submission-guidelines
Reviewer Guidelines http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/reviewer-guidelines
Publication Criteria http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/criteria-for-publication
Editorial & Peer Review Process http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/editorial-and-peer-review-
process
PLOS ONE Video Shorts https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL_O2Hm19V2gEUZoyf7J4nva9W9u1XhJXN

We appreciate you reaching out and will be back in touch shortly.

All the best,

PLOS ONE
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